
 
 

CONCERNED ABOUT IMPACTS OF WAREHAM SOLAR FARM DEVELOPMENT? 
 

The Wareham Solar Bylaw Study Committee’s Public Comment Meeting 

Wednesday December 8, 2021 at 3:00 pm 

Wareham Multi-Service Center - 48 Marion Road - Room 320 

 
This meeting is dedicated to hearing questions, comments and concerns from our 

fellow Citizens while we are still in the middle of the re-write process.  
 

Your input is crucial in order for our committee to create a bylaw  
that is compliant with MA law while it, more importantly,  

protects the health and safety of our community. 
 

Be part of the conversation! 
Wareham Solar Bylaw Study Committee 

Contact: JNichols@Wareham.MA.US 
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